


houses. I am more concerned to preserve the wildlife corridor formed by Langford Brook and its 
riverine banks. This water course was described as major by the Environment Agency. Its health is 
documented at 
https://environment.data.gov.uk/catchment-planning/WaterBody/GB106039030160 
It is not beyond improvement from "moderate" to "good". The L. Brook is far more important to 
consider than the tiny area of the CTA taken by this application. Langford Brook should be respected 
as a part of the Ray CTA delineating the Ray CTA's western boundary. The L. Brook can form a valid 
LNRSs, but requires acknowledgement as such in this application. The Brook flows through Langford 
Fields, Graven Hill and the BOS Wetland Reserve before reaching the A41 and therefore should be 
considered as a major factor in this application. The developers do seem to have left a good space 
between their houses and the Langford Brook, but the requirement to raise the houses on a stone 
blanket of aggregate may have a detrimental effect on the water quality. On the whole the 
developers do seem to have been considerate of the wildlife in Gavray LWS. 
 
" 
 
 
 
Your comments have been forwarded onto the planning officer dealing with this application, who 
will take your views into consideration when determining this application. We are sorry but the 
planning officer will not be able to respond directly back to you regarding any questions which you 
may have raised in your correspondence. 
 
You can view the progress of this application at 
https://planningregister.cherwell.gov.uk/Planning/Display/20/02469/SCOP. 
 
Thank you for taking the time and trouble to let us have your views on this planning application. 
 
Planning Support Team 
 
 
 
This e-mail (including any attachments) may be confidential and may contain legally privileged 
information. You should not disclose its contents to any other person. If you are not the intended 
recipient, please notify the sender immediately. 
 
Whilst the Council has taken every reasonable precaution to minimise the risk of computer software 
viruses, it cannot accept liability for any damage which you may sustain as a result of such viruses. 
You should carry out your own virus checks before opening the e-mail(and/or any attachments). 
 
Unless expressly stated otherwise, the contents of this e-mail represent only the views of the sender 
and does not impose any legal obligation upon the Council or commit the Council to any course of 
action.. 
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